
Northstar Chevelle Club 

October 23rd, 2021, Meeting Minutes 

 

The October 23rd, 2021, Northstar Chevelle Club meeting was held at Keith and Pat Snider’s in Bay City, 

WI.  Nineteen members and guests enjoyed a fall cruise, followed by lunch and a tour of Keith’s shop.  

President Hank Millette called the meeting to order at 12:10 P.M.   

Hank thanked the Snider’s for hosting and organizing the cruise.   

The balance in the checking account was $2,187, a $142 decrease from the September balance.  The decrease 

is comprised of September meeting costs and website and forum costs.    

No issues were reported with the forum or website.   

We are still looking for volunteers to fill officer positions for 2022.  Anyone interested should e-mail 

jenny.staniec@northstarchevelles.com. 

Bowling and officer elections will be Saturday, November 20th at Flaherty’s in Arden Hills.  The Club will 

cover two hours of bowling starting at 3:30 P.M.  Following bowling, we will hold our meeting and have 

dinner in the lounge.  Dinner and beverages will be on your own tabs. 

The holiday party will be at The Machine Shed in Lake Elmo Saturday, December 11th at 5:30 P.M. 

President Millette reminded everyone that after a one-year dues hiatus, $25 annual dues will resume in 

January. 

Business discussion ended, and the meeting was adjourned at 12:15 P.M.     


